
AAA to host open house
AAA Carson City is hosting an open house in conjunction with
the Carson City Chamber of Commerce breakfast mixer on Nov. 1.

The fall festival is slated from 9am-4pm.

The AAA branch located at 2901 S. Carson St.  is the closest
office to people on the South Shore.

On Tuesday there will be stations designed to inform members
and  prospects  of  the  various  benefits  AAA  has,  including
travel advice and how to be safe driving in winter conditions.

The office will also have product discounts, games with prizes
and refreshments.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/10/aaa-to-host-open-house/

